
Will Miami-Dade County Public Schools consider: 
 
1) A Bid on the Administration of Flexible Spending Accounts (currently 

handled by Fringe Benefits Management Company)? 
 
This is not part of what is being requested in this particular RFP and 
quotes would not be entertained for this item at this time. 

 
 
2) A bid on the Administration of COBRA? It is my understanding that 

this is handled In-House through your Risk & Benefits Office.   
 

This is not part of what is being requested in this particular RFP and 
quotes would not be entertained for this item at this time. 
 

 
 
3) Must I complete a Vendor Application in order to bid on these items? 

If so, is it reasonable to assume that this Application will be 
processed by the June 19th Submittal Due Date for this RFP? 

 
Any company wishing to do business with Miami-Dade County Public 
Schools must complete and submit a vendor’s application in order to 
receive a vendor number.  

 


